
REMEMBERING

Gerald  Rodney Fenske
November 5, 1931 - February 8, 2024

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Judy Dallas

Relation: Was, for many years, the Office Manager where he resided.

Gerry was a wonderful kind, friendly man who truly was a gentleman.  I had the pleasure of getting to

know him when I was the Office Manager at The Elks Golden Villa for many years.  True, he was

totally devoted to his family and was so proud of his grandsons and their sports achievements.  There

will be many fond and fun memories to share and reflect upon.  My thoughts are with the family at this

time.


